PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE

PROPOSED LAND DISPOSITION OF
HAWATIAN HOME LANDS FOR A WIND ENERGY PROJECT
AT KAHIKINUT CN THE ISLAND OF MAUT

Public Notice is hereby given that the Hawaiian Homes Commission will
hold two (2) public hearings, pursuant to Chapter 171-95.3, Hawaii Revised
Statutes, at the Paukukalo Community Center, 657 Kaumuali“‘i Street, Wailuku,
Maui, in order to provide information on a proposed Kahikinui wind energy
project and to hear comments on the proposed wind project. The hearings
will be held on:

Wednesday, July 28, 2015 from 6:30 pm te 8:30 pm
and
Thursday, July 30, 2015 from 10:00 am to 12 noon

Information on the proposed land disposition and the Kahikinui wind
project will be provided at the bkeginning of the hearings. Boulevard
Associates, a Delaware LLC, an affiliate of NextEra Energy, Inc., a Florida
corporation, is requesting a General lLease of up to 25 years following a due
diligence periocd of up to 5 years under a right-of-entry permit.

Native Hawaiian beneficiaries and members of the public are invited to
attend one of the public hearings to submit oral and/or written comments on
the proposed leasing of land for the Kahikinui wind prcject. Comments may
also be submitted conline at dhhl.hawaii.gov; by email at
dhhl.planninglhawaii.gov; or by regular mail te DHHL Planning Office, P.O.
Box 1879, Honolulu, Hawai“i 96805. The deadline for submitting comments is
Thursday, August 6, 2015.
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